SALT LAKE CITY

July 23, 1937

Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Coach Allen:

OFFICE OF THE MANAGER

Our basketball schedule is still a little indefinite. However, there is a possibility of our meeting you January 3rd in Lawrence.

Please let me know if this is still open and any suggested guarantee.

I shall be away from the office a few weeks, but upon my return I want to close the schedule for basketball.

With kindest personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

Theron S. Parmelee, General Manager Student Activities

Theron S. Parmelee.

TSP/ahn